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This proposed local law was submitted by the attorney for 
NY Breeder, one of the pet stores in the Town of Greenburgh that sells dogs.  The attorney will be presenting his proposal at the January 14, 2020 Public Hearing at Greenburgh Town Hall.  It is provided here for your advance knowledge.










